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As PPP (Paycheck Protection Program) Loan Applicants await for banks

to open their portals and begin accepting forgiveness applications,

Foster Swift Business & Tax attorneys Taylor Gast and Mike Zahrt

discuss recent updates regarding applications along with answers to

common questions to consider regarding the next steps in the loan

process.

Click here to see the full video on YouTube here.


